

DONATIONS NEEDED FOR FUNDRAISER!

Clean out your closets and cupboards for Memorial PTO!

Help us get the word out! This fundraiser does not require you to spend any money or petition friends or family members to spend money, but that doesn't mean you cannot involve them! Search your own household and encourage friends and family to clean out soft goods and books they do not want or need!

Collection: During the month of March search your house and collect from family and friends the following items:

Clothing: men's, women's and children's clothes, coats, shoes, scarves, handbags, wallets, fashion accessories, ties, belts, backpacks, etc. Anything wearable! Must be bagged in kitchen sized trash bags

Household Textiles: bedding, comforters, blankets, sheets, towels, linen, tablecloths, curtains, pillows, soft stuffed animals, etc. Must be bagged in kitchen sized trash bags.

Books: all shapes, sizes, age levels, reading levels, and genres. Must be tightly packed into boxes.

Drop Off:

Community Collection Event: 3/31/23- stay tuned for details! If you can hold onto your items in your own home until this date feel free. Also this will be the only opportunity to drop off boxed books and any soft goods that are larger than kitchen trash bag size.

Drop off Sites: See the Memorial PTO facebook page for drop off site locations. (Hint Memorial School is one of them! Turn bags into the front office) Please only bring kitchen trash bags with soft goods to drop off sites. NO BOXES OR BOOKS.

All items must be clean and in sellable condition. After collected, all donations will be brought to Savers by PTO members on April 5th and Savers will buy our donations raising money for our school and our kids! Our Goal of \$3000 can be met with 1154 Tall Kitchen Bags (avg. 13 lbs.)! That's 5 bags per student!

Happy Cleaning!

FUNDrive® Coordinator: Katie Gravel (978) 430-3249 or MemorialPTO@sau17.net